
 

 

 

Our Ref: 248 12 

 

3
rd

 December 2012 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Revised End of Autumn Term – Thursday 20
th

 December 2012 

I am writing to advise of an amendment to the school termly calendar, published to parents/carers at the 

beginning of September. 

Please note, term will end on Thursday 20
th

 December 2012 with our Carol Service in the Liverpool 

Anglican Cathedral beginning at 12.30 p.m.  The service will finish at approximately 1.30 p.m. and 

students will be dismissed to make their own way home.   

The Christmas Break will run from Friday 21
st
 December 2012 to Monday 7

th
 January 2013 inclusive.   

We look forward to welcoming all students back to school for the beginning of the Spring Term on 

Tuesday 8
th

 January 2013. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Dr D F Dennison 

Headmaster 


